
    

April 20, 2013 

The Board of Trustees cordially invites you to join us for another great summer at 

Williamsburg Community Pool!  The pool will be open on weekends beginning Saturday, May 

25, (Memorial Day Weekend, including Memorial Day) and will open daily beginning Thursday, 

June 13, 2013 at the close of WJCC Schools’ academic year.  

 

 

 

 

***Please Note: The pool closes at 4 p.m. a few times during the summer for the Swim Team home 

meets. Please look for information that will be posted regarding the home swim meet schedule. 

We are located at 1228 Richmond Road, behind the Williamsburg Shopping Center, near 

Ace Hardware and next to the Virginia Regional Ballet. Come and find us! 
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Hours of Operation 

Monday – Saturday   11:00am – 8:00 pm 

Sunday    1:00 pm – 8:00 pm 

Introduce your friends to the “Coolest secret in town”! 



Our 2013 membership rates have changed from last season. The cost is still a great deal 

at $300 for families, $230 for couples and $150 for singles.  Seniors (60 years or older) qualify for 

a 10% discount.  Membership payments can be made in installments, but MUST be paid in full by 

June 30, 2013.  Please call the pool at 229-7791 (beginning Memorial Day weekend), or see one 

of the managers if you have a question regarding the membership category for a unique 

situation.  You may also contact us by email at swimwcp@widomaker.com or visit us at 

www.williamsburgcommunitypool.org.   

We are proud to offer swim lessons this year!  In partnership with the City of 

Williamsburg, lessons will be offered in two separate sessions during the summer, one in June 

and the other in August.  Please see the enclosed flyer for more information on this new 

program. 

Our Manta Ray Swim Team had a wonderful season last year and is always looking for 

new members.  Please find the enclosed letter for specific information about the swim team.  

For more information about the WCP Manta Rays, look for us on Facebook at:  

www.facebook.com/pages/Manta-Rays-Swim-Team-at-Williamsburg-Community-Pool 

 We are eager to start the new season at Williamsburg Community Pool. We hope you 

will join us this summer! 

 

Sincerely,  

The Williamsburg Community Pool Board of Trustees 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEW! 
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